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GREAT NECK PUBLIC SCHOOLS 

Health Services 

Pre-School Lead Screening Requirement 
 

 

 

          Date: ____________________ 

 

Dear Parent: 

 

 

New York State Public Health Law requires all Pre-School children have a lead screening 

completed and on file in the health office. 

This notice is only being sent to the parents of children for whom we have not received 

documentation of Lead Screening.  If your child has already had a lead screening, written proof 

indicating the level, complete with doctor’s signature, must be provided to the school nurse and 

must be submitted now.  If your child has not had a lead screening done, please make an 

appointment immediately and submit the results on the form below. 

 

 

If you have any questions please call your child’s school nurse: 

 

 

          _________________________ 

          School Nurse 

 

 

 

Please have your doctor fill out this form & return it to the Health Office 

 

Students Name:______________________________________ 

 

 

Lead Screening date:   ____/____/____ Results: _______________ 

 

 

 

_________________________ 

Physician’s Signature & Stamp 

Address & Phone Number 


